
I have read this document and agree to abide by the statements above.

Student Name:

Student Signature:

Parent Name:

Parent Signature:

Date:

Date:

Parent and Student Agreement to Take a
High School Course in Middle School

Dear Parent and Student:

Please read this information carefully. Please sign to acknowledge receipt and return the
signed copy to the school’s School Counseling Director, which will be maintained in the
student’s cumulative records folder. This form must be received by the school by May 19th
and prior to enrollment in high school course while in middle school.

I have chosen to enroll in the following high school course while in middle school:

for the 2017-2018 academic year.

I understand I am responsible for keeping up with all assigned course work required as part of this
agreement.

I understand I will take the regularly assigned grade level state assessment (EOC) if required for
this course.

I understand that I must follow all regulations and guidelines established for high school courses.

I understand that some course content may not be appropriate for middle school students.

I understand that grades for students taking high school courses in middle school will be
included in all high school grade point averages, including the weighted high school grade
point average used to determine class rank, regardless of the grade level of the student.

I understand I must follow Broward County Public Schools course sequences and required pre-
requisites for all high school courses.

I understand that if I am experiencing difficulty in a high school course option, I must initiate a
conference to be held with the parent, teacher, guidance counselor and student participating.

1st period



May 2, 2017

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

You are receiving this letter because your child has the opportunity to take a high school course next
year at Deerfield Beach Middle. We are offering a variety of high school courses for our advanced
students in order to open up their course options when they begin high school and to further challenge
our students academically. Please note that if your child is placed in this course, this will become part
of their high school grade point average (GPA). If you would like your child to take advantage of this
exciting opportunity, please complete the form on the opposite side of this letter. Please have your child
submit this form to their first period teacher.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at the number below.

Sincerely,

Ryan Atwood
Assistant Principal
Deerfield Beach Middle School
An IB World School
(754) 322-3300
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